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Dear Parent,  
 

We are looking forward to seeing many of you this evening at the BBQ. A huge thank you to Mrs Kelly for taking 
a lead in organising the fun for us all. The weather looks to be perfect for an outdoor event.  

 

 

Our Stars of the Week are: 

Have a great weekend 

 

 

Bridget Harris 

Choir  

Well done to our amazing school choir on putting on an evening of Disney 

songs on Tuesday in the garden. It was a lovely concert and hopefully our 

audience enjoyed it.  Thank you for coming along to join us.  

A big thanks to Mrs Stone and Mrs Snell  

for all their hard work.  

Y6 Lunch 

Thank you to Helen and Michelle for putting on a fabulous surprise lunch for the Y6 on Thursday. They enjoyed every 

bite and every minute!  

Bastille Day 

Children can come to school on Monday wearing red 

white and blue clothes and / or accessories to celebrate 

Bastille Day. No football kits please. 

Lorenzo Gamby  Oliver Martinez Martinez 

Francis Liew  Elise Hughes 

Dorothi Moncur  Hugo Sykes 

Amelia Kurikose  Rayansh Panwar 

Tochi William  Zofia Dudziewicz 

Michela Belonwu  Jaz Azuike 

Tessa Jones  Sara Sahaj 

Goodbye 

We say goodbye today to Daya and Violet who have been 

working in Year 4 and 5 as part of their teacher training. 

We wish them all the very best for the future. 


